
PUBLIC NOTICE 
HOOKSETT BUDGET COMMITTEE  

PUBLIC HEARING 

JANUARY 23TH, 2014 
 

 

 

The Hooksett Budget Committee will hold a public hearing to present the 

Hooksett Village and Central Water District Budget on Thursday, January 

23
th

, 2014 at the Hooksett Town Hall, 35 Main Street, Hooksett, NH at 7:00 

PM.  In case of inclement weather, a snow date of January 24
th
, 2014 has 

been set. 

 
Lee Ann Moynihan 

Budget Committee Secretary 
 
(Please publish on January 15th, 2014, problems please call: 485-4117 and ask for Lee 
Ann.  Thank you.) 
 

 
 

 


